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From: Jack Guttmann
To: Shah, Mahendra
Date: 12/16/02 9:49AM/
Subject: Re: Change to Meeting Location

Guess what,

You have as much information as' I.

I assume that we will need to understand the assumptions industry made in their calculations.

At some point the Commission will have to respond to Congress (public and industry) if we agree or
disagree with the industry's analyses.

These questions have already been raised.

Listen to the industry's presentations, ask questions, if needed, to understand what they did.

Following the meeting, please summarize (in a memo to files) their assumptions, analyses and results, as
they related to dry storage and transportation.

Beth, if the industry discusses radiological consequences, try to understand their methods and results.
Following the meeting, summarize (in a memo to files) their assumptions, analyses and results, as they
related to dry storage and transportation.

Thanks,

Jack.

>>> Mahendra Shah 12116/2002 9:39:01 AM»>>
Jack:

Can you send me some information on the meeting? Is it the one on Thursday with NEI/EPRI on
vulnerability issues? Ron told me about the meeting this morning. Thanks.

Mahendra

>>> Jack Guttmann 12/16/02 09:30AM»>>
Mark,

From SFPO, I would like to send the following individuals to the meeting:

Jack Guttmann
Robert Shewmaker
Mahendra Shah
Stephanie Bush-Goddard
Wayne Hodges
Daniel Huang

Is that OK?

Jack.
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>>> Mark Van Winkle 12/13/2002 3:15:17 PM >>>
The scheduled location for the Forthcoming Closed Meeting with the Nuclear Energy Institute and the
Electric Power Research Institute Regarding Aircraft Studies and Consequence Analysis has changed to
01 4-B6. The date and time remain 12/19, 8:30 - 11:30.
The POC is Bill Orders, 415-7923 or e-mail WXO.

Mark Van Winkle

CC: Bush-Goddard, Stephanie; Hodges, M. Wayne


